
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Doves Summer Term letter 

 
 
Monday 12th April 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Welcome to the Summer Term in Doves Class. We hope that you all had a great Easter 
holiday. I am looking forward to staring the term with the whole class in school.  
 
Reading books continue to be changed every Tuesday. Please continue to note the 
reading you have completed at home in the reading record book. Thank you to 
everyone who does this. We read in school with the children every day and it is great to 
see all the progress they are making. Reading regularly at home as well as at school 
really doubles the progress that the children make.  
 
 
PE continues to be on Monday and Friday. PE clothes should come to school on a 
Monday and they will stay in school and be return home on a Friday. 
 
Our first unit of learning will be about “Plants”. We will be trying to grow a range of 
different plants in school so if you have any plants at home that the children can look at, 
look after and try and grow that would be great. When eating fruits and vegetables at 
home talk to your child about where their food came from and how it grew would add to 
their learning. If they find any seeds, for example apple seeds they could try to grow 
them at home or bring them into school to grow.  
 
As always, please contact us with any questions or comments via ClassDojo or for a 
more immediate response or for absences please telephone school or email: 
Office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk 
 
 
 
Best wishes for a safe term, 
 
Miss Norris, Mrs Few, Mrs Hay, Mr Pedder      
The Dove Class Team 
 

Benwick Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Clare Talbot 
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